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Due to recent changes by the Drug Enforcement 

Agency and the Arkansas Medical Board concerning 

pain medication refills; we are forced to make the 

following changes to our medication policy. 

 

If a patient is under the guidance of a pain 

management physician, we will not prescribe any 

medications at any time for that patient. The patient 

will need to continue receiving prescriptions from 

that physician. 

 

If a patient is undergoing surgery and is not 

currently being treated by a pain management 

physician, we will prescribe pain medications for 

two (2) months after surgery only.   

 

There will be little or no exceptions to this policy. 


